
Dear Third Graders & Families,
Welcome to third grade! My name is Mr. Leach and I’ve been a

teacher for 23 joyful years. Sixteen of those years have been in
Arlington and 15 wonderful years right here at ASM. I live 5 miles away
from school. This is not only a wonderful community. It is MY
community! It is OUR community! My son Matthew will be in 7th grade at
LMS, my eldest son, Adam, will be in 9th grade at AHS, and my wife
teaches second grade in this building (Ms. Dunn). Clearly I am invested!
Together we will continue to make this a wonderful home. I’m looking
forward to learning and growing with you next year in our class.

If you would please take some time to fill out this Getting to
Know You survey, it would be greatly appreciated and
extremely helpful.

I’ll see you in September. Enjoy the summer, keep reading, and
relaxing!

Sincerely,

Mr Leach

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHOwBUm3hzD-2yVc_KhFEU6-Bx2BNx1eVvP7aQ8SQm-peMhw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHOwBUm3hzD-2yVc_KhFEU6-Bx2BNx1eVvP7aQ8SQm-peMhw/viewform?usp=sf_link

